
Congratulations to Sophomore Anabella Kellenberger.  She
won the right to represent CCA at the ILMEA All-State Choir.  
This week, she is in Peoria with high school students from all
around Illinois practicing and performing under major
college directors.  Way to go, Anabella!

Upcoming Dates

February 2

CCA Open House*

Val-O-Gram orders begin

February 5

PTO Meeting (7 pm)

February 7

Quarter 3 Progress Reports

February 10/13/15

ECIC Boys Basketball Tmt

February 13

Spring Pictures

Winter Sports Pictures

February 15-17

Cedarville Music Festival (9-12)

February 19

No School - Presidents Day
*calendar change
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What does God require in the fourth
and fifth commandments?

Fourth--that on the Sabbath day we
spend time in worship of God.

Fifth--that we love and honor our
father and our mother.

CCA OPEN
HOUSE
Join us on Friday, Feb. 2, for a home
Varsity Boys game, watch the
Elementary Cheer Camp girls
perform, and bring a prospective
CCA family to come through our
Open House (5:30-6:30).

HIGH
SCHOOL
STUDENT TO
ALL-STATE
CHOIR

The next future CCA family may just be one invitation
away!  Consider inviting friends, family, neighbors to join
the CCA Family!  Prospective families will be given a tour,
will have staff available to answer questions, and will
receive a gift bag.  For you, the referring family, we will
have a gift of CCA merchandise and . . .

2024-25 RE-ENROLLMENT
. . .read on to see how you can reduce your tuition by
referring a new student:
Information for next year’s online re-enrollment was
emailed today.  Current families have two opportunities
to save on the Registration Fee.  Complete the online
enrollment by midnight on April 4 to receive $250 off the
$500 Registration Fee.  In addition, complete the online
enrollment by midnight on February 4 to receive an
additional $50 off the Registration Fee.  Register for next
year for only $200!  Refer a new family and . . .
 
 
 
off your family’s tuition fees for 2024-25.  Details can be
found on the Referral Rebate coupon found on Page 3.  
Coupons will also be sent with the re-enrollment
materials and be available in the school office.

receive a $1000 per student rebatereceive a $1000 per student rebate



HEART SMART

Our elementary classes are participating in the American
Heart Association Heart Smart Challenge during the PE
classes until the end of February.   Prizes will be given for
levels being met and for participation in the program.  This
will provide an opportunity to teach the students healthy
habits that will benefit them for years to come and give
back to our community in a healthy way.  We will also be
teaching them about Hands-On CPR and things to watch
for during an emergency.  

Val-O-Gram
Orders coming out

next Friday

7TH GRADE
BOYS

BASKETBALL
AT IESA

Congratulations to the 7th Grade Boys basketball team for a
hard-fought second place at the IESA Region 9 tournament.  
The boys beat two higher-seeded teams, including #1
Hartsburg-Emden before falling to the #2 seed Epiphany in
the championship game.  Rowen Kruger won the IESA
Sportsmanship Award--Great Job, Rowen!  Thanks to the
huge crowd of fans who came out to cheer the Knights on!

Update from the CCA Librarian, Kelly Graeber:
A huge “Thank You” to all who have donated books from
their collections to our library recently.  We are now to the
place in the library where we are seeking specific items to
fill in the gaps.  If you would like to donate to the library,
contact Miss Kelly, who will share the latest book list with
you.  We do ask that no further books be left without
checking first.

LIBRARY
UPDATE

 7TH GRADE TEAM

LOCAL
AUTHOR
VISITS 3RD-
5TH

A local Christian author, Allen Brokken, came and gave a
writing presentation to our 3rd-5th grade classrooms.  The
students listened to clips from his books and did some
character analysis and development with the author.  
Thanks, Mr. Brokken, for sharing your God-given gift to our
elementary students!



UPPER ELEMENTARY PRAYER-GROUP

Starting February 7, our 3rd-5th Grades will be starting a Prayer Group.  Limited space is available and
information went home in Friday folders today explaining the groups and providing a form to turn in to join.  
We look forward to seeing our students develop a prayer life that strengthens their faith based on a
trusting and obedient relationship with our gracious God.  See Flyer, p. 5.

If the school needs to close or delay opening for inclement weather, families will be notified through
the following means: 
     ·Email
     ·The CCA website
     ·The CCA Facebook page
Other possible notification channels include:
      ·Radio/TV stations
          oWJBC 1230 AM
          oCities 92.9
          oWMBD television (typically slower to announce)

Any decisions will be made by 6:30 am; if there is no announcement by 6:30 am, school will be open in
the morning as usual. While CCA generally follows Unit 5 regarding cancellations/delays, be aware that
CCA does not always follow their decisions.

In case of severe weather during the school day, students will remain at school until they are
dismissed. In the event of a tornado, it is safer for students to remain at school than to be picked up
and transported.

Please do not call the school during severe weather, as it is critical to have the phone lines open in
case of an emergency, and answering the phones takes personnel away from their primary job to
supervise students and watch the weather situation. Should it be determined in the best interest of
students and staff to dismiss students early, CCA will notify parents via email, website, and Facebook.
A staff member will remain at school until all students have been picked up by a parent or legal
guardian.

WEATHER-RELATED CLOSINGS




